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Question:  

 

How many new HCPs, at each level, will be released in 2017-18 each month? What funding 

is allocated for this? How does this compared to actual releases in 2016-17?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

It is expected that Home Care Packages will continue to be released weekly in 2017-18. The 

number of packages to be released each week may change over time, as the number released 

takes into account packages that have been exited or not taken up in previous weeks, and new 

packages that are available for release in line with the agreed forward estimates model. 

Approximately $1.96 billion is allocated to the Home Care Packages Program in 2017-18. 

The number of new packages released will ensure the home care market continues to grow in 

line with the aged care planning ratio. 

 

The Department of Health intends to provide public reporting on the release of packages 

early in the second half of the year, as part of broader reporting on the operation of the new 

national arrangements in the home care system. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


